
 THE CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

 BY-LAW 

 
 BY-LAW NUMBER 155-2019 
 
A By-law of the Corporation of the City of Vaughan to amend the Administrative 
Monetary Penalties By-law 063-2019, as amended. 
 
AND WHEREAS section 102.1 of the Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25, as amended, 

provides that a municipality may require a person to pay an Administrative Monetary 

Penalty if the municipality is satisfied that the person has failed to comply with any by-laws 

respecting the parking, standing or stopping of vehicles;  

AND WHEREAS section 434.1 of the Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25, as amended, 

provides that a municipality may require a person to pay an Administrative Monetary 

Penalty if the municipality is satisfied that the person has failed to comply with a by-law of 

the municipality passed under the Municipal Act;  

AND WHEREAS the Province of Ontario adopted the “Administrative Penalties” regulation, 

O. Reg 333/07 pursuant to the Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25, which applies to 

administrative penalties that are required by the municipality in respect of the parking, 

standing or stopping of vehicles;  

NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the City of Vaughan ENACTS AS 

FOLLOWS: 

1. That Administrative Monetary Penalties By-law 063-2019 be amended as 

follows: 

(a) Add subsection 5.0(7)(d) as follows: 

(d) where the Screening Officer determines the existence of mitigating 

or extenuating circumstances. 

(b) Add subsection 6.0(6)(d) as follows: 

(d) where the Hearings Officer determines the existence of mitigating 

or extenuating circumstances. 



 

(c) add the following entry to Schedule 1 (thus making the Smoking By-law a 

designated by-law): 

074-2019  Smoking By-law  Part 9.0 

 
Enacted by City of Vaughan Council this 19th day of November, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 

 
 
 
 

 
Todd Coles, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Authorized by Item No. 11 of Report No. 24 
of the Committee of the Whole 
Adopted by Vaughan City Council on 
October 2, 2019. 


